
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Robbery 

025th District (Grand/Central) 
 
About the crime: 
 
Two recent Armed Robbery incidents have occurred in the 25th District.  In both 
cases, two teenage male offenders approach adult female victims, display a dark 
colored handgun, and demand property.  The offenders take cell phones, purses, 
and US Currency. 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

• 6100 Block of W. Palmer on July 27th 2015 at 4:55 P.M. 

• 6100 Block of W. Grand on July 29th 2015 at 2:00 P.M. 
 
About the offenders: 
 
Both offenders are described as a male black, approximately 13-17 years old, with 
short hair.  In both cases, a black handgun with white grips was displayed. 
 
What you can do: 

  

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report any suspicious people in the area.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of 
flight, if known.  

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY357980, HY360569 
Reference: P15-N-175 
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